
Phoebe Wu 

408 West 39th Avenue  

Vancouver, BC, V5Y 2P7 

Canada 

 

December 12, 2020 

 

Placeholders Inc. 

 

Dear Placeholder Team, 

 

 Please consider my application for the role of a Remote Software Engineering Intern on 

your team as advertised on December 10, 2020 on the UBC Careers Online website. I am currently 

a third-year computer science student enrolled in the BCS program at UBC.  

 

As you can see from my resume, I have worked as a high school science tutor for nearing five 

years. This experience has led me to become an excellent communicator with everyone from young 

children, teens, and young adults. This experience has also taught me to become adaptable and to 

quickly adjust to take care of my students’ needs. 

 

My Covid-19 Collection Centre Locator application demonstrates my understanding of code and 

software. This application allows the user search for Covid-19 collection centres in their city or 

health authority and filter the results following their own preferences. This application is written 

in Java and exemplifies my knowledge of object-oriented programming, debugging, constructing 

graphical user interfaces. 

 

 As a student, I may lack work experience in software development, however, I am a motivated 

student that is eager to learn. My experience, education and personality have prepared me to work 

well as a team and respond quickly to problems.  

 

If my background meets your needs, please phone me any day after 2:00 p.m. at 778-324-2388. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Phoebe Wu 

 

Enclosed: Resume 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


